Good morning,
We hope you are well.

We are writing to give 5 day notice of the removal of a dead horse chestnut tree from 185 Goldhurst Terrace,
London, NW6 3ER.
Please find attached supporting photographs showing the tree is dead.

Please confirm receipt of this email.

Kindest regards
Leah Flowerdew
Administrator.



